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Spett.le

VERONA LAMIERE S.P.A.

Via G. Pascoli, 46

37059 – Campagnola di Zevio

VERONA

Verona, 09 December 2021

Holy Christmas 2021

Dear all,
Verona  Lamiere  Spa  is  a  long-time  supporter  of  our  activities.  Its

dedicated attention plays a significative role on enhancing our work and,
during  this  year,  a  most  crucial  partner  always  at  our  side  on  the
challenges of this years.

Since 1993, the Banco Alimentare del Veneto Odv has been collecting,
recovering,  and  managing  no  longer  marketable  agro-food  surpluses
donated by the worlds of agriculture and industry, large-scale distribution,
and collective catering,  in addition to products collected on the National
Food Day (the last Saturday of November).

Our  job  is  coordinated  with  the  other  21  regional  associations  that,
coordinated by the Banco Alimentare  Foundation,  operate on the Italian
territory.

The  benefit  of  our  actions  is  amplified  across  the  entire  universe  of
charitable  structures  that  directly  assist  families,  persons  in  economic
difficulty, the homeless, women in difficulty, and single moms in the Veneto
region.

The Covid-19 pandemic has changed everyone's life, thus difficult and
changes where the Banco Alimentare del Veneto Odv has been asked to
react reassessing priorities, procedures, and projects. 
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Over  the  last  two  years,  our  objective  has  been  to  maintain  our
warehouses, in Verona and Padua, always open to ensure that all food is
supplied to people in need.

We met our targets because of the strong reaction of our 175 volunteers
and the contributions of people and companies such as Verona Lamiere
Spa. Financial support to our charity organization is essential and support
the work of who, day after day, often in the shadows and in silence, took
care for  free  of  logistics,  administration,  communication,  and everything
else  required  to  ensure  proper  food  management  and  tracking  for  the
benefit of those in need.

Over 85,000 people in Veneto received food aid in 2021 because of the
daily and broad effort of 445 charitable structures, which were willing to
collect nearly 6,000 tonnes of food by visiting our warehouses every month.

"Sharing  needs  to  share  the  meaning  of  life"  has  always  been  our
philosophy, but never more so than in recent times, when everything seems
to ask us to keep away and separate from others.

The support and esteem of Verona Lamiere Spa are for us a symbol of
sharing that is beyond the scope of everyone but helps us understand that
during our everyday struggles, we have someone to lean on.

With the above said, our gratitude to Verona Lamiere Spa is utmost and
we take this occasion to wish you and your families a Merry Christmas and
a Happy New Year.

President

Adele Biondani


